Stouder, Heather

From: Tucker, Matthew

Sent: Wednesday, June 29, 2011 11:55 AM

To: Stouder, Heather

Subject: FW: GWABA Support for 844 Williamson Zoning Request
Attachments: d_frost.vcf ‘

For your report.

————— Original Message-----

From: Dan Frost [mailto:d.frost@willystreet.coop]

Sent: Wednesday, June 29, 2011 6:46 AM

To: Tucker, Matthew

Cc: Rummel, Marsha; allalex@hotmail.com; gw >> "gwaba.board@williamsonst.com"
Subject: GWABA Support for 844 Williamson Zoning Request

Hello Matt,

I have consulted with the GWABA Board about Bill Alexander's effort to get a conditional use
permit to allow him to continue to have a residential rental property above 844 Williamson.
Our Board is in support of this request.

Thank you,

Dan

Dan Frost

President ‘
Greater Williamson Area Business Association williamsonst.com





